
The City of Cambridge invites you to discuss

Urban Agriculture
in Cambridge

The Cambridge Community Development Department and Cambridge Public 
Health Department have been developing a policy to support and regulate 
urban agriculture activities in the city. At this public meeting, City staff will 
discuss the state of the policy and solicit feedback from the community.

Wednesday, March 22, 7 p.m.
Citywide Senior Center

806 Mass Ave.

For more information, please visit:
cambridgema.gov/cdd/projects/planning/urbanagriculturetaskforce

Questions? Contact Daniel Wolf, Neighborhood Planner, at 617/349-
4618 or dwolf@cambridgema.gov.

The City of Cambridge does not discriminate on the basis of disability. 
The City will provide auxiliary aids and services, written materials 
in alternative format and responsible modifications in policies and 
procedures to qualified individuals with disabilities upon request.


